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Former Kindercottage attendee is  

Stellar Student at new school
 

By Brenda Crisp, Executive Director
 
Look at what we can do!! I just left Uni-Pres for the BIG School and I
have stars on my paper. The teachers couldn't believe that I knew this
type of work. I left East St Louis and moved to another school district
(Belleville) and now my teachers know about my old school! We are so
proud of you, Damarian!  
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 Thanks to the Mary and Martha Circle at O'Fallon UCC who
donated much needed school supplies to us. Look at the smiling faces.
We appreciate your generosity!

 
 
Please remember that we still can use help for Operation Clean Sweep,
which occurs early this Saturday morning. We need help to clean
away debris and weeds from the demolished property across the street
from Kindercottage. Please bring clean up equipment. Questions? Call
Brenda at 618-874-6505.



We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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